
Marcum Material February 2
Reminders
Kindergarten screening information attached -more info can also be found on the school website.

Thursday, March 7, 2024 has been set to conduct screening for children
eligible to start kindergarten in the fall of 2024. If you have a child who will be
5 years old on or before August 1, 2024, and live in the Arlington School
District, your child is eligible to attend kindergarten.

Please call Mrs. Northrup at the school (419-365-5123 ext.244) anytime
between now and Friday, February 23, 2024. March 7th is the only day the
clinic will be conducted.

The screening is not for acceptance to kindergarten, it is simply to offer
parents feedback on a child’s readiness. Please make sure, even if your child
is unable to make the screening date, all documents are still turned in to the
office BEFORE March 7th.

An appointment time for the clinic and further information will be
communicated to parents prior to the screening.



Order your Memory book now!
To order your Memory book online, click the following the link:

https://orders.langephotographics.com/ordering/with?key=8LE
RH4L5

https://orders.langephotographics.com/ordering/with?key=8LERH4L5
https://orders.langephotographics.com/ordering/with?key=8LERH4L5


Habit Two: Begin with the End in Mind: We are continuing to focus on Habit Two: Begin with the End in

Mind. Mrs. Shoup’s third grade class has taken the initiative to teach our kindergarten students the

skill of sportsmanship. When playing a game, the end in mind is to be a good sport whether you win

or lose. The third graders taught the kindergarteners how to play the card game “Trash.” After the

game is over, the skill kindergarteners learned was to look their competitors in the eyes, shake hands,

and tell them “Good game!” Are you looking for an easy bonding activity to play with your family? Let

your kindergarten, first, or third grade student teach your family how to play “Trash”; just make sure

you shake hands and say “Good game!” after it’s over!

Our 1st-6th grade students will have their next synergy session on Friday, February 9th.


